November 10th, 2016
Dear 6th Grade Students and Parents,


Throughout the year we have studied and will continue to study many exciting and interesting civilizations.  As an extension to the social studies curriculum, each class will be learning how these ancient civilizations held ceremonies to show they were thankful for their harvests.  Therefore, each class will have a “Taste of Ancient Thanksgivings” during their social studies period on Wednesday, November 23rd, 2016.  Our class parents will be coordinating most of the event, but we will need volunteers to help set up before each class.  
*Please sign and return the bottom portion of this slip with $5 in an envelope to your social studies teacher by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18TH, 2016.  
If you would like to volunteer to help set up please contact:

Addy Park at addypark@icloud.com or Devina O’Reilly at devinaoreilly@gmail.com  
Thank you in advance for your help and cooperation!

Mrs. Lucid and Mr. Loosen
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the letter about the “Taste of Ancient Thanksgivings” and I have enclosed $5 with this slip.
Child’s name: 
__________________________________________________________________

Parent signature: 
X ______________________________________________________________
